
October 8, 1980

Mr. Gerald Levin
Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro
22 Elizabeth Street
Utica, NY 13501

Dear Gerry:

Human nature is such that we are quick to condemn but hesitant to
commend; - and so contrary to nature I would like to commend you as
well as your staff for a very well coordinated service as our adjusters
on our recent fire damage to one of our buildings.

Because of my experience in construction and development, I fully
recognize the complexity of our claim because of the unique design of
our wood laminated trusses which span approximately 130 feet without
column support.

This of course, required engineering, salesmanship and Know-How
to support our claim plus extensive fire damage to other areas.

In my humble opinion, although the progress in adjusting this
claim seemed rather slow at times, the results more than justify the
time element.

Although we are more than pleased with the services of your firm,
I sincerely hope that I will never have occasion to require them again.

In simple words, thanks for a job well done.

Sincerely,

MAD-DEL THEATERS COMPANY

Samuel E. Rosenblatt
Owner
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